
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As part of our Harmony Week activities, students from Rooms 6, 10, 11,12,13,18 and 19 are 
invited to attend the ‘Suitcase Stories’ incursion on Wednesday 18 March 2020. "Suitcase 
Stories" is a 50 minute show celebrating the cultural diversity of Australia. In the show students 
will meet eight different women from eight different eras, each with a tale to tell about coming to 
Australia. This play was written by Tiffany Barton and performed by Shirley van Sanden (The 
Perth Arts Company). 

This incursion has strong links to History, Health and Literacy and will enable the children to hear 
first-hand, stories about the cultural lives and colonial experiences of new Australian settlers.  

The cost of this incursion is $5.00 per student. This will be deducted from your child’s upfront 
payment.  Please ensure you forward payment if you have not already done so. 
 

If you give permission for your son/daughter to be involved in this incursion, please complete the 

permission form attached and return it by Friday 6 March 2020. If you have any queries, please 

contact your child’s teacher.  

We look forward to an enjoyable performance. What others have said about this performance… 
"The best incursion we've ever had. Bravo!" Esme Pashley, teacher, Parkwood Primary, WA 

"Thank you for a wonderful performance. The children and I could not stop talking about your 
show. The quality and your talent was amazing."  Seaholme Primary, Victoria.  

 

Kind regards 

 
 
Classroom Teachers 
20 February 2020 
 
 

Applecross Primary School 
65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153 

 
Phone: 08 9364 1792 

 
Email: applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au 



Parent Permission and Payment Form 
“Suitcase Stories” Incursion 2020 

 
 

Where:  Applecross Primary School 

When:   Wednesday 18 March 2020 

The cost will be $5.00 per student.  This amount will be deducted from your child’s Up Front Payment. (Please 
forward payment if you have not already done so.) 

Please sign and return this permission form by Friday 6 March 2020. 

 

I have read and understood the information regarding the “Suitcase Stories” incursion on 18 March 2020 and give 
consent for my child to attend. 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ Room Number:______________ 

Signed: (Parent/Guardian) __________________________________________  Date: ______________________ 

Phone Number:_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

 I have paid the Up Front Payment of $100 for my child/children. 
Please deduct $5.00 from this amount. 

 
 
OR        If you have not already paid the Up Front Payment please complete the following: 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS * CASH    

* CREDIT CARD - Visa & Mastercard    
* CHEQUE - payable to ‘Applecross Primary School’ 
 * DIRECT DEPOSIT - ANZ Booragoon BSB 016-267 Account No 3408 67399 
   (Please use your child’s Name and Room No as reference and email confirmation of payment to 

Applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au) 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE ALL DETAILS: Payment Type:   Cheque       Cash    C      Credit Card 

                   Visa             Mastercard 

CREDIT CARD NO:  (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 
 

 
 

                  

 

 EXPIRY DATE:  (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 

 
 

 ____________________________________            _______________________________________ 
        CARD HOLDER’S NAME       CARD HOLDER’S SIGNATURE 
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